
Sunday, June 16, 2024

Pastor: Father Jason Doher      
Rectory: 402-234-3595  |  Cell: 402-937-8207
P.O. Box 27, 107 Broadway, Manley, NE. 68403
fr.jason-doher@lincolndiocese.org
stmaryelmwood.com

& SAINT PATRICK
MANLEY

 SAINT MARY
ELMWOOD

 Sunday Mass: 5:00PM Vigil at Manley, 9:00AM at Elmwood, 11:00AM at Manley*
*Except the first Sunday of each month, 9:00AM at Manley, 11:00AM at Elmwood

Confessions: Saturdays: 4:15-4:50PM, Sundays: 30 mins before each Mass as time allows

The Parable of the Mustard Seed, etching by Jan 
Luyken, from the Bowyer Bible published in 1795.

THIS WEEK’S MASS SCHEDULE, INTENTIONS, & READINGS
Monday 6/17
Tuesday 6/18

Wednesday 6/19
   Thursday 6/20

Friday 6/21
Saturday 6/22

Sunday 6/23

8:00 AM (Elmwood) Carrie Theil  
No Mass  --
No Mass  --
8:00 AM (Elmwood) Marc Carl 
8:00 AM (Manley) Garry Lentz  
5:00 PM (Manley) Mae Petrizilka 
9:00 AM (Elmwood) For the People
11:00 AM (Manley) Garry Lentz

1 Kgs 21:1-16/Mt 5:38-42
1 Kgs 21:17-29/Mt 5:43-48
2 Kgs 2:1, 6-14/Mt 6:1-6, 16-18
Sir 48:1-14/Mt 6:7-15
2 Kgs 11:1-4, 9-18, 20/Mt 6:19-23
2 Chr 24:17-25/Mt 6:24-34
Jb 38:1, 8-11/2 Cor 5:14-17/Mk 4:35-41

Eleventh  
Sunday in 

Ordinary Time



Diocesan Announcements

Send bulletin notices to both Father Doher: fr.jason-doher@lincolndiocese.org 
and Mollie: agme.outreach@gmail.com by the Thursday prior.

Our sincere welcome to new parishio-
ners; we’re glad you are here! Regis-
tration forms are in the back of church.

“You The Man” group invites ALL men of both parishes to 
join for the next gathering on Thursday, June 20, at 7pm 
at Miller’s shed, 29033 Church Rd. They meet every two 

weeks. They recently began an in-depth, 12-session study 
of Mary's role in salvation history and in the Catholic 

Church, and why she is so important in bringing souls to 
her Son. Come enjoy some adult beverages, snacks, 

social time, and study of our amazing faith.

LAST WEEKEND’S TITHING: JUNE 9, 2024
St. Patrick and St. Mary parishes are sustained by the 
generosity of our parishioners. Thank you for your 
continued dedication and support! 

St. Patrick Cash/Coin: $395.00
  Check: $805.00   = $1200.00
St. Mary Cash/Coin: $289.00
  Check: $1135.00 = $1424.00

THANK YOU, VOLUNTEERS!
We are blessed by the generosity of 
Diann Stille and Mary McHugh and a 
few others who stepped forward being 
willing to help with weekly collection 
counting. We are so grateful for your 
dedication!

YOUTHEMAN: 
12-Session Study on Mary

OUR LADY OF GOOD COUNSEL'S NEW RETREAT SCHEDULE IS OUT NOW!
Take a dive deeper into your faith this summer by joining us on a retreat. Upcoming retreat are: 4-Day or 8-Day Ignatian Directed 
Retreats: June 23-July 1, June 23-27, or June 27-July 1 with Matt Simmons, Fr. Rooney, or Sarina Stokes. 4-Day or 8-Day 
Ignatian Directed Retreats: July 2-10, 2024 (Fr. Barak), July 2-6, 2024 (Fr. Barak), July 6-10 with Fr. Barak or Matt Simmons. 
Read more and register at www.goodcounselretreat.org, email office@olgcretreat.org or call 402-786-2705.

PLEASE JOIN US FOR THE 13TH ANNUAL THUNDERBOLT FUN RUN!
 August 3, 2024 at Holmes Lake Park is the place to be for the Pius X“Fun Run/Walk!”  This is a fun family-friendly event for all 
ages and level of skill! The funds raised from this event will help support the ThunderBOLT Fun Run Endowment. Register by July 
19th to be guaranteed an awesome short or long sleeve t-shirt! For more details, registration or to volunteer go to: www.piusx-
.net/alumni/thunderbolt-fun-run/ or contact Kristin.heath@piusx.net or 402-488-0931 ext. 56132. 

ITALIAN PILGRIMAGE THIS NOVEMBER: STILL SPOTS AVAILABLE!
Join Lolek Pilgrimages this November 2-12 on a pilgrimage to Rome and Assisi. Visit the Vatican Museums, Scavi, Catacombs 
and enjoy a wine tasting on the Italian countryside. Cost is $3900 and includes flight from OMA. Fr. Cyrus Rowan and Fr. Andrew 
Schwenka, both from the Diocese of Lincoln, will be the spiritual guides for this trip. More information at lolekpilgrimage.com/pil-
grimages/p/fall2024-pilgrimage!

It’s time to register! Our Lord is coming to us in the Most Holy 
Eucharist as part of the National Eucharistic Pilgrimage begin-
ning this week. Register for these historical events happing in our 
area at www.lincolndiocese.org, scroll down to “National Eucha-
ristic Pilgrimage crosses the diocese.”


